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7. COMMUNITY BOARDS’ CONFERENCE, DUNEDIN, MARCH 2005 – APPOINTMENT OF BOARD 
DELEGATES 

 
 The Board considered a report on the appointment of delegates to attend the Community Boards’ 

Conference in Dunedin, March 2005. 
 
 It was resolved that Brenda-Lowe-Johnson be appointed as the Board’s delegate to attend the 

Community Boards’ Conference in Dunedin, 3-6 March 2005. 
 
 


